
Dear Fellow Explorers,

I am writing to introduce you to some new friends of mine - the Interfaith Explorers. 

You can learn all about them, including what they get up to, by exploring this website.  They will 
also help you with my challenge - to become an Interfaith Explorer yourself by finding out more 
about the children around you, in your school, in your community and all over the UK.

It is my dream that people respect each other and their way of life even if it may be very  
different to what we know and believe. For this to happen we must all try to learn more about the 
people who we share our country and our world with.

Wherever you are in the UK, you can join us in exploring the similarities and differences between 
children of different faiths, cultures and backgrounds.

My Interfaith Explorers friends will show you how to become successful explorers,  
and when you do, you will get two certificates, one that you can hang on your bedroom  
wall and one to display in your school. You can also enter a fun competition to win a  
great prize for your school!

Good luck - I am really looking forward to seeing what you have achieved.

Professor Nasser David Khalili PhD KCSS KCFO 
Chairman of The Maimonides Interfaith Foundation 
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